
Funeral Assistance for Your Families
 

The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) provides reimbursement of funeral expenses up 
to $9,000 for families who lost a loved one from COVID-19. Funeral expenses must have occurred after 
January 20, 2020 and before September 2025, and the death must be related to the coronavirus. 
Eligible funeral expenses include burial services, burial plots, burial vaults, caskets, headstones, and other 
memorialization options. If we can help you with any product or service need, or additional information or 
assistance, please contact us. 
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